ORDER: APPROVE AUTHORIZATION OF LARRY BRITT TO DRAFT A
LETTER REQUESTING ANY ADDITIONAL FUNDS BE RETURNED
TO LAFAYETTE COUNTY

Motion was made by Brent Larson, duly seconded by David Rikard, to approve

authorization of Larry Britt to draft a letter requesting any additional funds be returned to
Lafayette County.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Brent Larson, voted yes
Supervisor Larry Gillespie, voted yes
Supervisor David Rikard, voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Roberts, declared the motion carried, this the 17 day of
May, 2021.

Mike Roberts, President Sherry Wall, Chancery Clerk
Board of Supervisors




